

CARS Board Meeting Minutes

January 8, 2022

Item	Discussion
	Round Table Discussion
1	Meeting was called to order by John Hall on January 8, 2022 at 15:00 ET Introductions were made and agenda reviewed.
2	John wrapped up 2021 and start of 2022 including Pandemic Situation, Subaru support, use of virtual meeting at many levels, already a delay at RPN, implementation of Rallysafe for CRC
3	Jean-Francois Guite mini-introduction and thoughts for the future.
4	Rallysafe power point presentation
5	<p>The group wrapped up with a number of questions and discussion points including;</p> <p>Tire regulation is definitely a thing to close around DOT definition. (By Many.)</p> <p>UTV, most struggling to see added value of adding them in rally. Max Méconse against on the fact it's not the essence of the sport. Peter G say regional event liked the added entry #. Reported that Ken Stanik and Brandon Semenuk got a lot of seat time in those for lower cost than their car to stay sharp.</p> <p>Eric G. about age limit for training. Younger driver can equal to higher danger level. Keith M. talk about mandatory training.</p> <p>Ontario "kit car" registration did not worked, back to drawing board for Warren.</p> <p>Alan Ockwell asked about alternative energy vehicles, does CARS have any plans for promoting / introducing Hybrid vehicles into competition? Hybrid or ECO/Green rallies will attract big sponsors, maybe TSDs. Jason Bailey will buy one as soon as it's available. We will need to discuss about the future soon as less and less car was designed to rally with the added driver assist feature, automatic transmission and the way car are designed...</p> <p>Graham brought up concerns about fire safety of battery-operated vehicles. Martin Loveridge talked about a high level of safety on battery mining equipment. Many towns fire departments are now equipped to face this. This will probably adapt soon everywhere as it's available more and more.</p> <p>Mentorship program will be a good idea, further discussion will be good. Sean Mc.</p> <p>Electronic notice board will become a normal thing. Further discussion also.</p> <p>Bryan Lord put up the fact that multiples issue of supp reg need 1 official version and addenda for correction.</p> <p>Cezary, René, Jason, other, comment that it is difficult for competitors to police things they saw and know that judge of fact should take care of. We will have to repeat to organizer their judge of fact should act when aware of irregular situation.</p>
6	Meeting Adjourned 17:15 EST